
***********Announcement*********** 

 

Through a project set up by the New Hampshire Food Bank, Twin Rivers 
Interfaith Food Pantry has the opportunity to host an AmeriCorps VISTA worker 
for a year to help us grow our outreach and to help gather data to identify 
needs for new and/or expanded programs to impact food insecurity in our area.  

Do you know someone who might be interested in this position? The link for full 
information about the program and application process is provided below. 
https://www.compactnh.org/nh-food-insecurity-americorps-program-service-... 

Thank you! 
Daisy Blaisdell 

 

https://www.compactnh.org/nh-food-insecurity-americorps-program-service-positions/

